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Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 2:38 PM
To: dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
Subject: SG Interests I LTD, Federal 8-89-31 #1 Pad, Pitkin County, Form 2A#400360104; BLM 

Verification of SG Leases in Lake Ridge

Categories: Miscellaneous

Scan No 2107381              BLM VERIFICATION OF SG INTERESTS I LTD LEASES, LAKE RIDGE‐COC66692           
2A#400360104 
  

From: Millard, Laura [mailto:lmillard@blm.gov]  
Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 9:26 AM 
To: Dave Kubeczko - DNR 
Subject: Transcribed Voicemail (original message is saved on COGCC cell phone 970-309-2514) from Laura 
Millard to Dave Kubeczko concerning the Status of SG Interests, Lake Ridge Unit Leases, COC66693 
(Garfield County Federal 8-89-7 #1) and COC6692 (Pitkin County Federal 8-89-31 #1) 
  
Hi Dave, 
  
This is Laura Millard at the BLM in Silt, Colorado, returning your phone message left to me about the SG 
Interests Lake Ridge Unit Leases.  It is my understanding that my supervisor, Steve Ficklin, got back to you on 
this subject and that the leases are still valid, only they’re under suspension and that (I guess) you are to go 
ahead and process the APDs just as you normally would; and then from our end, we end up deferring them 
because of the suspension.  (But anyway) I just wanted to get back to you and tell you to please give us a call if 
you have any other questions.  Sometimes it’s just the little things that you have a question about.  Thank you 
for your phone call.  My number is 970-876-9060, if you need any further answers to some issues. 
  
Alright Dave. 
Thank You So Much. 
Bye. 
  
  
--  
Laura Millard 
Land Law Examiner 
CRVFO 
lmillard@blm.gov 
970-876-9060 


